
 

 

 

 

RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF ST. CLEMENTS 

 

Public Notice 

 

Brokenhead Ojibway Nation Road Closures 

 

Brokenhead Ojibway Nation will be restricting access into their community effective 

immediately.  The RM of St. Clements is working with Brokenhead Ojibway Nation to notify 

residents of road closures on Brokenhead Ojibway Nation lands.   

 

Brokenhead Ojibway Nation will be erecting barricades to prevent access via the following 

roads: 

 Southbound traffic leading into Brokenhead via Road 37E from Patricia Beach and Road 

36-A leading into Brokenhead 

 Northbound traffic leading into Brokenhead from Libau adjacent to Highway 59 

 Westbound traffic leading into Brokenhead, a barricade will be placed at the 

Brokenhead Historic Village site 

 

We ask for the public’s assistance to comply with these road closures. 

 

Dated this 15th day of April, 2020. 

 

Deepak Joshi 

Chief Administrative Officer  

 

 

 

 

 


